Webinar to discuss Craibstone
proposals

Professor Wayne Powell, SRUC Principal and Chief Executive, will take part in
a webinar to discuss proposed future plans for the Craibstone Campus in
Aberdeen with members of the farming community.

Agronomy Winter Roadshows go digital

Farmers will get the lowdown on the latest crop research during a series of
free online agronomy workshops being held in Scotland in January and
February.

Farming app offers guidance on the go

The Farm Advisory Service has launched an interactive updated version of the
FAS Companion app to help farmers with the daily management of their
businesses.

Expert advice to be served up at
potato conference

Potato experts from around the world will provide Scotland’s growers with
valuable advice on how to combat the effects of Covid-19 and Brexit.
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E o5 he I further i
their studies

Nearly 20 students at SRUC have been awarded a bursary of up to £1,000 to
help them continue with their studies.
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